
 
MSHO Health and Safety Protocols 

 
We encourage you to check back often to stay abreast of the latest updates on health and safety 
protocols for all in-person MSHO sponsored events. 
 

Vaccination Requirement 
Effective October 1, 2022, MSHO has lifted its requirement of being fully vaccinated to attend MSHO 
sponsored events. 
 
Masks 
In the interest of community health, MSHO recommends attendees wear a high-quality mask while in 
the meeting room and when in close proximity with colleagues.  
 
Acceptance of Risk Relating to Coronavirus/COVID-19 
 
COVID-19 is a contagious virus that spreads easily through person-to-person contact. Federal and 
state authorities recommend physical distancing, cleaning your hands regularly, and wearing a mask 
to mitigate the spread of the virus. 
 
Any situation where individuals come in close contact with one another, such as attending a 
conference, carries a risk of exposure to COVID-19.  
 
By attending an MSHO in-person event, you voluntarily assume all risks related to exposure and 
confirm that you: 
 

• Are not experiencing any symptoms of COVID-19 identified by the Centers for Disease              
Control and Prevention at CDC.gov, or 
 

• Are not under any self-quarantine order. 
 
If at any time while participating in an MSHO event you experience symptoms or otherwise feel ill, 
please do not attend any further sessions, inform an MSHO team member, then leave immediately. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This page was last updated on October 1, 2022.   

Questions? Contact meetings@msho.org.  

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/symptoms-testing/symptoms.html
mailto:meetings@msho.org

